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Summary: The City Council and Planning Commission meet annually to discuss items 
of concern and mutual interest.  The joint meeting for 2007 between the two bodies is 
scheduled for Monday, December 3, 2007. 
 
Background:  Agenda items are proposed by each body for consideration during the 
annual joint Council – Commission meeting.  Several of the items for consideration 
meeting include: 
 
1.  Comprehensive Plan 

 Discussion, feedback, and/or guidance from City Council concerning the letter 
sent by the Commission to the Council regarding upcoming Growth Plan 
Amendments (GPAs) and rezone requests, and educational vehicles to help the 
public understand why GPAs and rezones are considered/approved. 

 Creation of Design Standards much like those in place along the 24 Road 
corridor, for other areas of the City is a topic Planning Commission would like to 
discuss.  Certain areas of the City may be identified through the Comprehensive 
Planning process that would benefit from adoption of these design standards 
including architectural design standards and signage standards. 

 Discussion concerning more extensive use by the City of conservation 
easements for open space, drainage washes, along rivers and other areas 
worthy of preservation.  Discussion concerning the name of the "Conservation" 
land use classification.  The Commission is concerned that the current name may 
not be appropriate, or could be misleading, for the type of development that it 
allows. 

 The issue of higher densities within the urban area will be a topic discussed in 
depth through the Comp Planning process.  An understanding of what higher 
densities may look like and what role they will play in creating a livable 
community in the long term will be important to share with the community. 
 

2.  Neighborhood Services  

 Discussion about the role of the Neighborhood Services Division is a topic some 
of Council have discussed,   The Council sub-committee on Infill and 



  

Redevelopment have discussed expanding the role of the Division to include 
assisting business owners through the development review process for new or 
expansion of existing small businesses.    

 


